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The Optomap (full-field digital image of the retina) will be 
done annually for every patient  

As of March 2022, it is the STANDARD OF CARE  
for all Ages to have a digital image of the retina  

EVERY year.    

Without thorough internal examination, serious eye diseases are missed such as: diabetes, retinal 
detachment, or cancerous tumors.  All these can lead to vision loss, blindness, or even death.   

Early detection is crucial! 

In our office, this part of the eye exam is the standard of care. A $39.00 copay will be collected at checkout. If 
you have any questions please ask one of our staff.  

 
Please sign below: 
I understand that Optomap Retinal Imaging is an essential part of the eye exam and the only way that the 
optometrist can fully care for my eyes. 

__________________________________	 __________________________________	 ______________ 
Patient and Guardian Name	 (Please Print)	 	 Patient/Guardian Signature	 	 	                 Date 

  


